Parent and Adolescent Decision
Making About Covid-19 Vaccination

Researchers from the University of California, Irvine are
recruiting parents and their adolescent child for a
research study about the COVID-19 vaccine.

Eligibility: Parents of middle and/or high school students
age 11-18 years old, who speak English or Spanish, and
live in Orange County. Adolescents of eligible parents can

participate.

What’s involved: One-time 20 minute online survey and
an online conversation with others lasting about 90
minutes. Eligible households will receive a $50 gift card
as compensation.

Contact: Emilia Fields at
fieldse@uci.edu or (714) 681-2062



